
Village Elementary School Parent Student Association 
November 2, 2017 Meeting Minutes 

 
The Village Elementary School Parent Association’s (PSA) President, Danielle 
Impreveduto, called to order at 9:35 a.m.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
PRINCIPAL REPORT 
 
Mr. Schillaci welcomed everyone to the meeting.  He started out by mentioning that the 
1st marking period will close on November 4th and the report cards will be available on 
the parent portal on November 21st/ . Report cards will be for 2nd and 3rd grade only.  Pre 
K and K will receive report cards for marking period 2 and 4, and 1st grade will receive 
for marking periods 2, 3 and 4. 
 
Professional development trainings for chrome books are under way for the 1st grade 
teachers. Three classes are currently sharing each cart during the week. Everyone is very 
excited to be working on the chrome books. 
 
We will be working with Rutgers on a guided reading training set for 
November/December.  Indian Hill has worked with Rutgers in the past and it was a great 
success. 
 
VICE PRINCIPAL REPORT 
 
Mrs. Viershilling spoke about parent teacher conferences, which will be held on the 
evening of November 15th, November 18th in the afternoon, November 21st in the 
afternoon and evening, and November 22nd in the afternoon. School will be a half day 
session on the 18th, 21st, 22nd and 23rd. 
 
We will have a Fall Break this year during the week of November 7th – 11th.  The 2nd 
grade Winter Concert will be December 8th and the 3rd grade Winter Concert will be 
December 15th. 
 
Mrs. Vierschilling wished everyone a wonderful Thanksgiving. 
 
TEACHERS’ REPORT 
 
Kara Renfroe and Christine Barbara thanked the PSA for an amazing job at Ladies Night 
Out.  They also thanked everyone for the teachers’ lounge and the new refrigerator that 
was purchased. They offered a special thank you to Danielle Impreveduto and Julieann 
DiMatteo for cleaning up the teacher lounge. 
 
EXECUTIVE BOARD REPORTS 
 
Danielle Impreveduto, President: 



Danielle thanked everyone for coming to and helping out with Trunk or Treat last month.  
The event was a huge success and raised over $1,000. 
 
There will be a Bus Safety evacuation drill next month to review safety rules and 
procedures with students. 
 
There will be a Village School Fundraiser on December 7th at Barnes & Noble and 
Patricia’s in Holmdel.  There will also be a Family Skate night on March 16th and a NJ 
Devils Family Night on March 21st. 
 
Ladies Night Out was a huge success.  The PSA raised over $11,000 and had over 170 
attendees.  Danielle thanked everyone who attended and helped out to make this event so 
successful. 
 
Recording Secretary, Mandy Carri: 
Motion to approve October’s meeting minutes approved by Terri Pedri and  a seconded 
motion by Kathleen Pellicone. 
 
UPCOMING VILLAGE SCHOOL CALENDAR EVENTS 
 
11/7-11/11 School Closed 
11/18, 11/21, 11/22, 11/23 – half days (4 hr sessions) 
11/24 & 11/25 School closed for Thanksgiving 
11/29-12/2 – Holiday Shoppe 
12/7 – Barnes & Noble and Patricia’s of Holmdel Fundraiser 
 
OTHER DISTRICT NEWS 
 
11/7 – PLG is hosting Guys Night Out, all men are welcome 
11//14 – 11/18 – SATZ Clothing Drive 
 
Terri Pedri (#2) is the winner of this month’s raffle. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting and it was seconded at 9:56 a.m. 
 
 
 


